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"In art, the hand can never
execute anything higher than

the heart can imagine.”
 

 Ralph Waldo Emerson

2020 DUES
Dues for 2020 membership in the Tuckessee Woodturners are
due in January 2020.  The cost of membership for 2020 is $20.00
per person for the year.  
New members who join the club between now and December
31st will only need to pay the 2020 dues and will automatically
be member for the rest of 2019 at no additional charge.  
 
A drawing will be held at the December club meeting for
admission to the Tennessee Association of Woodturners
Conference to be held January 24th and 25th in Franklin.   To
participate in this drawing, you must have paid your 2020 dues
before the drawing is held.

Hello Fellow Turners
BY JOHN DUZAN, VICE-PRESIDENT

Hope all is well with you. We will be having monthly
meeting Monday, December 2, 2019. This meeting will be
our Christmas meeting and we will be having pizza and
snacks. Finger foods are also welcome. There will be a
drawing for misc. items, if wish to bring something to add
to giveaway they are welcome. This is a time for us to
fellowship and reflect on the past year and where we are
headed. We look forward to seeing you there.
 
John C. Duzan



Meeting Minutes
The November 2019 Tuckessee Woodturners Club Meeting was called to order by President Steve
Sabinash at 7:00 pm on Monday November 4th at the FOP Lodge 2576 North Ford Street in
Clarksville TN.  Present were new members Shelley and Leroy Mack.  Ray Lyle was also a visitor
at the meeting.
 

The Gander Memorial Project is nearing completion.  All bowls are to be completed by the
December 2nd club meeting.  A quick count indicates we have completed approximately 150 of
the 248 bowls needed.  In addition to the bowls, some members are working on pens made from
the Gander Memorial wood.  Ben Ferguson needs pictures of the pens to document to Woodcraft
Supply how the pen kits they provided were used.  Please get those pictures to Ben.
 

President Steve reminded members of the TAW Symposium to be held in January in Franklin TN. 
Steve has attended for many years and those who have also attended agree it is a world class
event.  Our club will be giving away a registration for this event at our December club meeting. 
To be eligible to win members must have paid their 2020 club dues of $20.00.
 

President Steve reminded members of what a good deal membership in AAW is at only $60.00
per year.  AAW members receive access to a huge library of articles on various facets of
woodturning.  In addition, they are covered by the AAW insurance policy which allows them to
turn at public events our club participates in.
 

Jon Holloway reported the Fraternal Order of Police is once again looking at selling the building
where we hold our meetings.  Our members are asked to be on the lookout for a place for us to
hold our meetings if we are no longer able to use the FOP Lodge building.
 

Vice President John Duzan announced he will no longer be able to serve as vice president after
December due to other commitments.  We will need to elect a new vice president.
 

Treasurer Bob Forsythe reported that we have $1,575.26 in our account which does not include
dues collected at the meeting tonight.  Our semiannual payment of rent for the FOP Lodge is due
in December and we will need to pay for the TAW symposium registration to be given away.
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Meeting Minutes
Each meeting, members bring in projects they have been working on and show them during
“Show & Tell”.  Items displayed this month included:
Jim Mason -                         Maple Bowl.
                                             Round Maple Vessel.
                                             Walnut Box with Sycamore Lid.
 
Leroy Mack                         White Oak Bowl.
 
John Hancock                      Live Edge Cherry Tray.
 
Max Harris                          Maple Bowl.
                                             Two Live Edge Dogwood Bowls.
 
Shelley Mack                      Cedar Salt Box.
                                             Oak and Walnut Trophy Rock Holder.
 
Mike Canfield                      Aztec Calendar 
 

Ray Lyle (Visitor)               Three Pens Sycamore, Cedar, and Black Walnut.          
 
We used our program time for the meeting to work on Gander Memorial Bowls.  Four lathes were
setup and various members
participated.
 
Charles B. Wall
Secretary
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Upcoming Club Activities
Monthly Meetings
First Monday of the month

 Monday, December 2

 Monday, January 6

Turn-Ins and Workshops
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Axtec Calendar - Mike Canfield
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Live Edge Dogwood Bowl - Max Harris

Live Edge Cherry Tray - John Hancock

Live Edge Dogwood Bowl - Max Harris

Maple Bowl - Max Harris

Instant Gallery

White Oak Bowl - Leroy Mack



Cedar Salt Box - Shelley Mack Tea Candle Holder - Shelley Mack
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Maple Vessel - Jim Mason Maple Bowl - Jim Mason

Walnut Box with Sycamore Lid - Jim Mason

Instant Gallery

3 Pens - Ray Lyle (visitor)



DIRECTIONS
Take N. 2nd Street north onto Hwy 41A
(Providence Blvd), turn right on Market St, turn
right on Chapel St, turn left on North Ford St.
About one-half mile road turns hard
right. Continue about one-half mile to the last
building on the Left. (F.O.P. Lodge)

FROM THE SOUTH

From Hwy 41A (Providence Blvd) turn left on
Chapel St About ¼ mi. turn left on North
Ford St. About ½ mi. rd turns hard right,
continue about ½ mile to the last building on
the Left. (F.O.P. Lodge)
 
Regardless of which route you take, you will
think you are lost before you arrive!

FROM THE NORTH

2576 N. Ford Street
Clarksville, TN 37040
 
www.tuckessee.org

Board Officers
Steve Sabinash
President
931-221-0603
sabinash@gmail.com

John Duzan
Vice President
931-624-1157
suprnova001@gmail.com

Charles Wall
Secretary
931-624-3716
wallc@apsu.edu

Bob Forsythe
Treasurer
931-241-0342
rmforsythe@charter.net

Ben Ferguson
Editor and Website
970-219-3983
benjamin@fergusongis.com

Editorial

http://www.tuckasee.org/


Other Woodturning
Clubs of Interest

Tennessee
 
Tennessee Association of Woodturners
Nashville, TN
www.tnwoodturners.org
 
Duck River Woodturners Club
Columbia, TN
www.duckriverwoodturners.com
 
Tri-State Woodturners Club
Chattanooga, TN
www.tristatewoodturners.com
 
Cumberland Woodturners
Crossville, TN
www.cumberlandwoodturners.com
 
Smokey Mountain Woodturners
Knoxville, TN
smokeymountainwoodturners.org
 
West Tennessee Woodturners
Jackson, TN
www.tristatewoodturners.com

National
 
American Association of Woodturners
www.woodturner.org
 
 
Kentucky
 
Blue Grass Area Woodturners
Lexington, KY
www.bluegrassareawoodturners.org
 
Louisville Area Woodturners
Louisville, KY
www.louisvilleareawoodturners.org

http://www.tristatewoodturners.com/
http://www.louisvilleareawoodturners.org/

